From:

Windy Wariki wwariki@yahoo.com

Subject: Re: Cochrane protocol modified

Date:
To:

17 April 2012 19.57
Frances J Kellie f.kellie@liverpool.ac.uk

Dear Frances J Kellie,

Thank you very much for the changing you have made. Though, I really appreciate how quickly you worked
in this protocol.

Again, so many thank for your great efforts.

Sincerely yours,
Windy Wariki

From: Frances J Kellie <archie@ims.cochrane.org>
To: Windy MV Wariki <wwariki@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 8:45 PM

Subject: Cochrane protocol modified

Dear Windy MV Wariki,

The Cochrane protocol 'Interventions for improving outcomes for pregnant women who
have experienced genital cutting', for which you have accepted the Licence for
publication, has been edited prior to publication.

To highlight the changes you can compare the latest version with the previous version
using this link (requires login):
<http://archie.cochrane.org/sections/documents/viewDift?
documentPK=D1C6B1A782E26AA201A8F100BSEA39C2&versionPK 1=61889905488
276829699120417125238&versionPK2=58428301775209007178120417134518>

The latest protocol version is attached as a PDF file.

Best wishes,
Frances J Kellie <f.kellie(@liverpool.ac.uk>
Pregnancy and Childbirth Group

[This email was generated automatically. Most email systems will allow you to contact
the sender by replying, but please check that the reply-to email address is correct.]
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From: Windy Wariki wwariki@yahoo.com
Subject: Re: Fwd: Interventions for improving outcomes for pregnant women who have experienced genital cutting - search run -
no trials retrieved
Date: 19 June 2012 14.47
To: Olukunmi Balogun omobolanle_balogun@yahoo.com

Hi Kunmi,

How are you?
| am very sorry for delay in replying. That's good to start this kind of work. Please let me know
which part that | can help to do.

Best,
Windy

From: Olukunmi Balogun <omobolanle_balogun@yahoo.com>

To: Ai Koyanagi <koyanagiai@yahoo.com>; 'windy wariki' <wwariki@yahoo.com>; Rintaro Mori <rintaromori@gmail.com>;
"0vp3251z2x90-9Im@ezweb.ne.jp" <0vp3251z2x90-9m@ezweb.ne.jp>

Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2012 10:19 PM

Subject: Fw: Fwd: Interventions for improving outcomes for pregnant women who have experienced genital cutting - search run -
no trials retrieved

Dear all,

Please be informed of the current status of this review.
I will begin work on the full review now and will be happy to have your input on it once
the first draft is completed.

Sincerely,
Olukunmi

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: Rintaro Mori <rintaromori@gmail.com>

To: Olukunmi Balogun <omobolanle_balogun@yahoo.com>; OTA Erika <e-i@umin.ac.jp>

Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2012 6:26 PM

Subject: Fwd: Interventions for improving outcomes for pregnant women who have experienced genital cutting - search run - no
trials retrieved

See below. If you have any issue when developing the review, please let me know. Once
you have drafted, we can meet and discuss.

Best wishes,

Rintaro

---------- e e

From: "Hampson, Lynn" <lynnh@]liverpool.ac.uk>

Hft: 2012/06/12 17:45

{44 : Interventions for improving outcomes for pregnant women who have experienced

genital cutting - search run - no trials retrieved
To: "rintaromori(@gmail.com" <rintaromori(@gmail.com>

Dear Rintaro
I have run a search of the PCG Register for your protocol — but I have no trials.
I have added the date of search — so the file is ready for you to develop the review

Best wishes
Lynn
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Lynn Hampson

Trials Search Co-ordinator, Cochrane Pregnancy and Childbirth Group

Department of Women's and Children's Health, Institute of Translational Medicine, The University of
Liverpool

University Department, Liverpool Women's NHS Foundation Trust, Crown Street, Liverpool, L8 7SS
Tel: +44 151 7959572;

Website: www.pregnancy.cochrane.org



http://www.pregnancy.cochrane.org/

From: Frances J Kellie <archie@ims.cochrane.org>

Subject: Cochrane review - Licence for publication form required
Date: 18 January 2013 23.25.34 GMT+8

To: Windy MV Wariki <wwariki@yahoo.com>

Reply-To: Frances J Kellie <f.kellie@liverpool.ac.uk>

Dear Windy MV Wariki,

We are pleased to let you know that the Cochrane review 'Interventions for
improving outcomes for pregnant women who have experienced genital cutting'
is now ready for publication. Before it can be published, however, you need to
complete the Licence for publication form.

Please click on the link below, log in to Archie, and complete the form.
<http://archie.cochrane.org/Ifp.jsp?pk=21301181525301699803488464920408>

The review will only be published in issue 2, 2013 if all authors complete their
forms before 01/02/2013 08:00:00 GMT.

More detailed instructions are available here:
<http://ims.cochrane.org/archie/documentation/licence-form-instructions>
Do not hesitate to contact me if you experience problems.

The latest review version is attached as a PDF file.

Best wishes,
Frances J Kellie <f.kellie @liverpool.ac.uk>
Pregnancy and Childbirth Group

[This email was generated automatically. Most email systems will allow you to
contact the sender by replying, but please check that the reply-to email address
is correct.]



From:
Subject:

Date:
To:
Cc:

Rintaro Mori rintaromori@gmail.com

Re: Important information about publication of your Cochrane review : Interventions for improving outcomes for
pregnant women who have experienced genital cutting

21 January 2013 08.56

Kellie, Frances F.Kellie@liverpool.ac.uk

fumihiraya@m.u-tokyo.ac.jp, akoyanagi@m.u-tokyo.ac.jp, wwariki@yahoo.com, omobolanle_balogun@yahoo.com

Dear Frances,

Many thanks for this. We will do these forms as soon as possible.
With best wishes,

Rintaro

From: Kellie, Frances

Sent: Saturday, January 19,2013 12:24 AM

To: Rintaro Mori

Cc: fumihiraya@m.u-tokyo.ac.jp ; akoyanagi@m.u-tokyo.ac.jp ; wwariki@yahoo.com ;
omobolanle_balogun@yahoo.com

Subject: Important information about publication of your Cochrane review : Interventions for improving
outcomes for pregnant women who have experienced genital cutting

Dear Rintaro (and review team),

Thank you for approving the final copy edited version of your review. We will now process your
review for publication in our February module submission to The Cochrane Library and arrange for
you and your review team to be sent an automated message (via the Archie server) containing a
link to the electronic licence for publication which must be completed and submitted by each
member of your team before your review can be published.

Please let me know if you have any problems with these forms so that I can help you.
Best wishes
Frances

Frances Kellie
Cochrane Pregnancy and Childbirth Group

From: Rintaro Mori [rintaromori@gmail.com]

Sent: 18 January 2013 00:18

To: Kellie, Frances

Cc: fumihiraya@m.u-tokyo.ac.jp; akoyanagi@m.u-tokyo.ac.jp; wwariki@yahoo.com; omobolanle_balogun@yahoo.com; Kellie,
Frances

Subject: Re: Good news and important information about publication of your Cochrane review : Interventions for improving
outcomes for pregnant women who have experienced genital cutting

Dear Frances,

Thank you very much for delivering this good news. We have looked at the edited
version and are happy with it.
We will contact Drs Koyanagi and Hirayama with regard to the forms required.

With best wishes,

Rintaro

From: Frances J Kellie

Sent: Wednesday, January 16,2013 7:46 PM

To: Rintaro Mori

Cc: fumihiraya@m.u-tokyo.ac.jp ; akoyanagi@m.u-tokyo.ac.jp ; wwariki@yahoo.com ;

omobolanle balogun@yahoo.com ; f.kellie@liverpool.ac.uk

Subject: Good news and important information about publication of your Cochrane review : Interventions for
improving outcomes for pregnant women who have experienced genital cutting

Dear Rintaro (and review team),
I am delighted to inform you that your review, Interventions for improving outcomes for pregnant women who have experienced genital
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cutting, hias been approvéd by the 7edit0r, Caroline Crowther, for in(izlusioniin our Februaré/ m;)du]e submission for pub]iéation in Iésue 2,2013
of The Cochrane Library, which will be published on 28 February 2013 - congratulations! Your review has also been copy edited.

It is important that you read the copy edited version of your review (version 1.29) in Archie archie.cochrane.org in order to check that when
making copy edits we did not inadvertently introduce errors. If you prefer, you can compare the latest version with the one that you last
checked into Archie (version 1.25). To help, I have prepared the comparison document for you - please see attached. You will see that most of
the edits are stylistic (according to the Cochrane Style Guide).

Please confirm by 22 Jan, 2013 that you are happy with the final version of your review. If you do not agree with any of our edits or you have
questions about them, please do not hesitate to let me know. As soon as I have your approval to publish this version, I will release your review
for publication and arrange for the email to be sent to you and your review team to allow you to accept the Collaboration's electronic Licence
for Publication form.

**IMPORTANT: Please note that conflict of interest forms still need to be completed and submitted for the following co-authors: Fumi

Hirayama, Ai Koyanagi. We have sent reminders to these co-authors today. These forms must be completed before we can publish your review
EE T

I look forward to hearing from you. In the meantime, thank you to you and your review team for all your hard work on finalising this review.

Best wishes
Frances J Kellie
f kellie@liverpool.ac.uk



